Dear OLV families,

We hope you are enjoying a restful summer break! As we look ahead to a busy and fulfilling year, we are seeking parent volunteers to help support our students and staff in various capacities. Your time and talents, no matter how much you can offer, are incredibly valuable to us.

We are looking for help in the following areas:

- Lunch monitoring: We always appreciate extra sets of eyes during lunch periods to help ensure a safe lunchroom experience for all students. This role involves supervising students, assisting younger students in opening their lunch items & helping with spills.
 ** lunch is tentatively scheduled from 11:40 AM to 12:20 PM **
- Library Aide: If you love books and organizing, our library could use your help! Volunteering would potentially include shelving books, tidying up, reading to younger students and helping students select a book to borrow.
- Guest Reader: Our teachers would love to have guest readers in classrooms to bring stories to life.
- Clerical help: Our main office and teachers may need a helping hand with administrative tasks like photocopying, organizing materials, stuffing envelopes, or preparing classroom resources.
- In-Class Special Events: Throughout the year, classrooms host various special events, projects, and celebrations.

If you are interested in volunteering, we do encourage you to complete VIRTUS training. This training educates individuals on how to ensure a safe environment for our students. If you are new to this training, simply select "first time registrant". Please visit: https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/

At this time, the registration for lunch monitoring can be found here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040E4DA8AE29A3FF2-57310163-lunch

Additional signups will be made available for the other volunteer opportunities as we begin the school year. Be on the lookout for communications regarding those signups! Please also note, that if you are unable to assist with volunteering during school hours but you have a grandparent, aunt/uncle, older sibling who is interested, that is great! Please encourage them to complete the training so they can volunteer when we have opportunities available.

We truly appreciate your support!